
 
 

May 6, 2024 

 

Dear Registrant 

 

The College of Dietitians of Prince Edward Island is putting out a call for a new volunteer 

Council member. The College is currently looking for one new member to start this in two 

months. 

The time commitment for a CDPEI Council member is typically 3 to 4 hours per month 

dependent on the position you hold. The Council meets 6 to 8 times per year. The meetings are 

held virtually and typically 2 hours in duration.  The Council is supported by two part-time staff 

members. 

  

If you are interested and have any questions, please respond by email to 

registrar@peidietitians.ca by Friday, May 24, 2024. 

  

Thank You, 

Carolyn Knox 

Registrar CDPEI 
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